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March 16, 2020 

 
 
Dear East Islip Community: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide you with basic information as it pertains to the closure of 



 

 

 

 Community Notification of Infected Personnel 
 

The district will observe all laws as they pertain to patient rights as we balance public concerns. 
Once again, please practice social distancing and stay away from gatherings. Schools are closed 
to prevent the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19). We encourage our students to play 
outside when having play dates or other functions. Students hosting house parties and other 
gatherings defeat the purpose of this emergency shutdown. We urge parents to have age 
appropriate conversations about the things they can do to help prevent the spread of this virus.  
 

 Support for medical workers, first responders and other essential employees 
 
During this difficult time, our medical personnel and first responders are being ordered to 
work, leaving their families and risking their health so we can combat the spread of this virus. It 
is their brave efforts that will lead us back to the normalcy of our everyday lives. Please look 
inside yourself and ask how you can help these brave, hard-working people. 
 
Here are a few ideas on how we can help: 

 Provide childcare/babysitting services 

 Provide prepared meals so when they come home, they can ea


